CRC Update March 3, 2025

The latest CRC meeting was held on February 26, 2025.

The following events were discussed.

Coffee with Conversation. March 21. Guest speaker to be determined.
Spring Bonfire. April 25. Vendor scheduled. Supplies need to be ordered.

Russell Road Storyboard Refurbishment. Historical Society is working with CRC and Vivid Creative Studio
to get this project done by April 30. 2025. All funding for this project will come from the FY 2025 budget
due to the largess of the Town Council.

There will be a Spring event on Saturday, May 24, for the property owners. It will center on the unveiling
of the newly updated/refurbished Storyboards on Russel Avenue. Food and drink will be provided.
More details to come.

Lifeguard Welcome Back dinner is scheduled for May 25. CRC members will order the food and drink
etc.

The FY2026 Budget for CRC was reviewed. CRC members thank Town Council for their positive feedback.

The next CRC meeting will be on March 19,2026. All are welcome.



